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ASSEMBLYMAN DINOWITZ  
SECURES HENRY HUDSON BRIDGE 
REBATE FOR BRONX RESIDENTS



Dear Neighbor:

Throughout the years, I have fielded numerous complaints about the toll on 
the Henry Hudson Bridge, and the frustration is understandable. Many find it 
perplexing that such a short bridge requires a toll, especially when recalling 
the days when it was merely a dime. 

Securing a rebate for the Henry Hudson Bridge Toll has been a primary focus 
of mine, advocating for it in budget negotiations, particularly in the broader 
context of mass transit funding. Despite delays due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
the implementation is now imminent. 

Here is the breakdown: Bronx residents with a car registered in the borough and a funded  
EZ-Pass will receive an instant rebate on the Henry Hudson Bridge toll. Once this takes effect in 
February 2024, you will be charged the toll and immediately credited the same amount whenever 
you cross the bridge. I vigorously pushed for this measure, recognizing the undue burden tolls 
impose on Bronx residents using this short bridge. I thank Governor Kathy Hochul and the MTA 
for supporting this commendable initiative. 

If you have any questions or other concerns, please get in touch with me at my district office at 
(718) 796-5345 or dinowitzj@nyassembly.gov. I will keep you informed as we approach the 
effective date of this new program. Thank you for your engagement and support.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Dinowitz
Member of Assembly
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